
I'm currently in my sixth year at St Mary's after starting here as a Newly Qualified Teacher in 

2016. I'm the PE co-ordinator, which is great as I am very passionate about sport. I have 

been playing cricket for my local club for over 23 years now and also enjoy playing football 

and badminton. At the weekend and during the school holidays I love to go hiking, especially 

if there is a mountain involved. 


